


October 25, 1983 Board of Directors' Meeting

SOCIAL PLANNING & BUDGETING COMMITTEE - Gerald S. Ostrow,
President, Reporting

Hadassah - Youth Aliyah

The Board approved an allocation of $22,580 to Hadassah
for 1983, the same amount allocated in 1982, to
support Youth Aliyah programs in Israel.




Presentation of placque to UJF by Mrs.
Emanuel Krupp, president of Pittsburgh

Chapter, Hadassah, for work on behalf of
Youth Aliyah.

See: Board Of Directors
United Jewish Federation
December 12, 1961
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Ex. Com. report to Board that Hadassah Request
to conduct supplementary fund raising for Youth
Aliyah had been denied and Hadassah local chapter
had heen so notified,

See; Board of Directors
United Jewish Fed,
September 24, 1957
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VOTED by Executive Committee to accept report
of Special Committee to deny request of Hadassah
raising additional maintenance funds for Youth Ali-
yah by Minyanin.

See: Executive Committee
United Jewish Federation
August 14, 1957
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REQUEST OF PGH, CHAPTER OF HADASSAH TO RAISE FUNDS
FOR YOUTH ALIYAH REFERRED TO OVERSEAS BUDGET COMMITIEE
BY UNITED JEWISH FUND BOARD

Seet DBoard of Directors Minutes
United Jewlish Federation
July 16, 195}
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YOUTH ALIYAH FUND RAISING REQUEST DISCUSSED AND
ACTED UPON BY BUDGET COMMITTEE OF FUND

See: Budget Com. Minutes
United Jewish Fund
November 11, 195k
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